
 

     

           
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               

                

        

 

 
 

 

 
   

  
   

  

        

                 

            

               

              

      

               

                     

           

  

   

   

    

      

    

Provider Bulletin – June 2018
�
A bulletin for the Molina Healthcare of New York, Inc. Network
­

Molina Healthcare Provider Update – HARP Training Invitation 
Molina Healthcare of New York, Inc. is pleased to inform you that effective July 1, 2018 we will be administering 

behavioral health services to our Health and Recovery Plan (HARP) members. 

Questions? 
Call Provider Services 

(877) 872-4716 
Monday through Friday 

8:00 a.m.-6:00 p.m. 

The provision of behavioral health services (mental health and substance abuse) is an exciting opportunity for Molina 

Healthcare. Our ultimate goal is to manage services that are fully integrated and encompass the medical, behavioral 

health and social needs of our members. 

As we collaborate for our member needs, Molina Healthcare of New York invites you to our Instructor-led web-based 

training that will take place on June 29, 2018 from 11:00AM-1:00PM EST. You and your office staff are encouraged to join 

us for this training. Please see below for instructions to participate: 

Training Information 

Friday June 29, 2018 

11:00AM- 1:00PM EST 

Log onto Webex: https://molina.webex.com/molina 

Enter Meeting Number: 807 136 656 

Enter Meeting Password: 5230 

The training documents will also be posted to the Provider Portal for your future reference. If you have 

any questions on how to access the Provider Portal, please reach out to the Provider Services 

Department at 1-877-872-4716 with any questions or concerns. 

https://molina.webex.com/molina



